The NiSlyS // 1st Quarter 2023

Furlough Update

At the start of 2023 our family began reporting back to
churches and strengthening our partnerships with
supporters. We have also had opportunities to visit new
churches that we pray will yield new partnerships for our
ministry in the Philippines. We have been greatly
encouraged by our time catching up with our supporters ‘
and enjoy this time of travel and fellowship. So far our travels have taken us to Missouri,
Kansas, Iowa, Oklahoma, and Texas.

At the start of 2023 our family began reporting back to churches and strengthening our
partnerships with supporters. We have also had opportunities to visit new churches that we
pray will yield new partnerships for our ministry in the Philippines. We have been greatly
encouraged by our time catching up with our supporters and enjoy this time of travel and
fellowship. So far our travels have taken us to Missouri, Kansas, Iowa, Oklahoma, and Texas.

We still have a full schedule ahead of us after Easter until we head back to the Philippines
in July. Pray for safety in our travels and for continued provision and new connections as we
enter the second half of our stateside furlough.

Winter Fun
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Although it has been quite
a bit colder than we are
used to in the Philippines,
Desmond and Amelia have
enjoyed the experiences of
winter during our time in
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